School Council Meeting

19th September 2013
Attended :
Jack C

        Jack T


Luke
Kalen
                 Nial



Cameron
Lewis                         Mrs Duncan

Faye
Samantha

      
· School Council were asked what they thought their role was within the school. Mrs Duncan explained they were to help her hear the ‘Pupil Voice’ and make Orrets an even better school.
· School Council were told they have £100 to spend to improve Orrets Meadow.

· Notebooks were given out to the reps to collect ideas for how the money could be spent to improve Orrets.

· The reps were asked to go back to their classes, introduce themselves and ask the children for ideas.

· School Council badges were given out to each rep.
Next Action

Next school council meeting Monday 7th October – reps to bring their notebooks with ideas on how to spend the £100 to improve Orrets Meadow
